
I think this bill is extremely irresponsible. By labeling these things as illegal, it is infringing on the 
second amendment of law abiding citizens. I wish for you to consider the us constitutional rights 
of Oregon's members/residence.  
 
Furthermore, it is a call for civil disobedience (ignoring the law) within the public of which our 
founders have labeled our duty. I believe the definition of infringed is still very clear. The 
government is set up to protect the rights of its members and the public. This is to be done with 
a premise of Innocence until it is determined by due process that they are guilty. This law is set 
up in a premise of everyone is guilty potentially.  
 
No one in the United States is governed. We are members of which we have an electorate to 
determine the representatives who volunteer for leadership positions. The inalienable rights of 
the individuals cannot be sacrificed due to the inefficiencies of the representatives to protect the 
public. But more importantly, it is the duty, right and responsibility of every individual to protect 
the safety of the public. Violating the US constitutional rights and disabling individuals of a 
citizen capacity to protect themselves and their fellow man through discouragement and 
disarmament is tyrannical and treason. 
 
Thank you very much for your time and your service to our state and country. 


